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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

   As we continue to support: 

• Bibles for Russia 

• Operation “We Care” 

(benevolence in USA for 

ravaged communities) 

We are working on brining Duke 

Mason (Lowell & Judy’s son) to Pine 

Run around Father’s Day of 2024.  

This could include: 

• Special Music for Worship 

• Picnic after 

worship 

• Concert in the 

afternoon in the 

“Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk 

Park”.  

    We feel this would: 

• Encourage & Strengthen our 

bond with the family 

• Draw attention to the Park 

• Help us kick off a “Summer 

Series” of “Concerts in the 

Park” 

• Unite Christians 

• Challenge our community 

Details are still being worked out..  

This would require a significant cost 

beyond our “regular operating 

costs”.  Ask for God to work 

through His people to provide the 

necessary resources to make this 

possible.  Keep this in prayer that 

God’s Will is done 

   

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

We had an amazing weekend at our 

Fall Celebration in Port Angeles, 

Washington! We spent time sharing 

stories of ministry, updating on how 

our year has been, and being 

encouraged by the many faithful 

alum, staff, and supporters who call 

ACMNP “home.” Thank you to all 

who were able to attend, and we 

look forward to celebrating with 

you next year in Theodore 

Roosevelt National Park!   

 Continue to pray for this ministry 

as they serve and seek additional 

workers! 

 
www.acmnp.com 
  
 
 

 

 

 

    You can go to our Facebook page 

and watch our worship services.  

We try to live stream every Sunday 

at 10:30 am. 

 

 

 

 

   We are pleased to announce that 50 
dresses and dozens of shorts have 
been delivered by Deb St. Louis to be 
taken overseas for use by the Lord 
there!  We praise God for how He 
provided the material, encouragement 
and support.  God provided Deb with 
the resources, skills and time that 
were needed to get these done and 
delivered! 
  

 
 
 For those that are “up to date”, you 
have now completed 75% of the Bible.  
For the others that have been trying,   
you have probably made it much 
further than anytime in the past (and 
that means GROWTH!)   Know that 
God is using it to equip you for every 
good work and keep going! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks—  

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—  

  Great Lakes Christian College— 

   His House Campus Ministry- Preparing a 

new College Campus presence (Oakland 

University) this Fall! 

   Helping Others Prepare for  Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:   

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp— 

 

   Besides workers in 29 countries we 

encourage daily! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

